
Town of Suffield 
 

  
Board of Fire Commissioners 

Meeting Notice 
 
 

The regular scheduled meeting for September 13, 2022, did not occur 
because the Fire Commission did not have a quorum to approve and 
discuss agenda items.  Therefore, the meeting was cancelled.   
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 11, 2022, as 
scheduled.   
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